Subject: Associates evening
Date: 30 January 2018 12:13:08

Hello everyone,and welcome to new members.

On Thursday evening, 1st February, 8.00 p.m.at the Peterborough Milton Golf Club, PE6
7AG,( just off the A47), there will be an advanced driving theory evening, particularly for
Associates but Full Members welcome to share their views and experience.

If you are new to the Group then this is a great chance to meet other Associates and
Observers so please come along if you can.

WIth apologies for the short notice,
Here's a link to the Golf Club's website for directions: http://www.pmgc.org.uk/

Kind regards,
Prue Lester
Peterborough & District Advanced Motorists.
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